

November 10, 2019

Information Letter no. 25-2019

Dear Member Federations,

in reference to the Congress decision to organize the Ordinary and Elective Congress in Sochi on September 12, 2020 we are pleased to inform you that the EFC will cover the accommodation costs of the President of each national federation registered in the EFC and will pay a subsidy of 500 euro to each Federation towards the cost of flight tickets. To avoid high flight ticket prices, we encourage everyone to book flight tickets as soon as possible.

Please be informed that reimbursement will be possible only if the President of the Federation attends the Congress in Sochi which means that payment of subsidy will be done immediately after Congress.

All other details and information regarding Congress will be provided in accordance with the current EFC Statutes approved by the EFC Congress at 17.06.2019 in Dusseldorf.

Best regards,